
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
January 9, 2014     
 
 
Rick Ferguson 
Waterview Estates POA 
404 East Kiehl Avenue 
Sherwood, AR 72120 
 
RE: Waterview Estates POA; Permit No. AR0050393 
 Compliance Schedule Advisory Letter 
  
 
Dear Mr. Ferguson: 
 
Please be advised that the facility will need to another copy of the following compliance schedule:   

Schedule Event Desc (Event 
Codes) Schedule Event Comments 

Schedule 
Date 

Provide Required Financial 
Assurance or Insurance (1-P-
CS006) 

Letter of Credit shall automatically be 
extended for one (1) year from the 
Expiration Date, unless ADEQ is notified 
not less than sixty (60) days prior to the 
expiration date that Centennial Bank has 
elected not to extend or further extend the 
expiration of this Irrevocable Letter of 
Credit. 

03/30/2014 

 
 
Please be advised that, if Waterview Estates POA does not submit the required compliance scheduled 
progress report, appropriate enforcement actions could be considered to obtain a copy of the required 
compliance schedule.  The facilities diligence and punctuality submitting the required progress report 
prior to or on schedule would be greatly appreciative.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact my office at 501-682-0823 or via e-mail at 
suel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
   
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Suel  
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division 


